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Nemaha Co Neb Board Discusses Hiring Project Manager 
(KLZA)-- During last weeks meeting of the Nemaha County, Nebraska Board of Commissioners
Jim Duval, Project Manager with Design Build Procure met with the Board to discuss services he
could provide.

Plans are being developed to expand the Nemaha County Sheriff’s office space.  Duval presented
information on his experience as a Project Criteria Developer. Duval described himself as the
“watch dog” between the architect and contractor.

Duval offered to prepare documentation as required by law for the project for a fee of $10,000
including mileage and visits; 1-percent on a project from $1-$1.5-million. The price is negotiable
after $1.5-million.

Commissioners indicated they would approve a contract with Design Build Procure as Project
Criteria Developer during their June 19th meeting.  
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